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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Sirs | am writing as a flat owner of 5 Rosecroft Avenue NW3 7QA to register an objection to the proposed
building of a large house in the back garden of 7 Rosecroft Avenue. The proposed dimensions of the house are 30

feet long by 10 high. This will cause a significant reduction of the the natural light to my property and garden quite
apart from

the noise nuisance it will cause to the neighbours living nearby. Please reject this application.

Yours sincerely David Graham aged 95 resides since 1971



